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AMERICAN STANDARDS Bl@ SCIENCES CORPORATION
- R. D. 9, R O. B o x 9 0 21, R e a d i n g, P A 19605 (215)378-7800

April 23,1985

Mr. John E. Glenn, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Glenn:

RE: License No. 37-20643-01
Your Inspection No. 30-20024/84-01

In response to your letter of April 9,1985, we are pleased to inform you
that:

1. Any and all radioactive materials have been removed from the
site on February 20, 1985, by agents for the Reading Muncipal
Airport Authority, the owner of and/or successor to ownership
interest in said property.

2. No presence or use of radioactive materials is expected at
ASBC for the foreseeable future.

3. Full compliance with the current NRC Enforcement Policy
will be achieved, docunented and submitted to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission before introduction of any radio-
active material in our facilities.

Sincerely yours,

ERICAN STANDARDS BIOSCIENCES CORPORATION

bYyb &
V. Morfopou Ws , Eng.Sc.D.#
Chief Operating Officer
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